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Is Colorado’s Rafting Industry Guilty Of Misogyny?

News

6.01.17 

The federal government released a report last year that opened the nation's eyes to the sexual

harassment and gender discrimination that takes place in the white-water rafting industry. In the

article, "Is Colorado’s Rafting Industry Guilty Of Misogyny?" featured in 5280, Partner Danielle

Urban suggests that the solution to this harassment culture is education.

Urban says education is critical in reducing sexual harassment in the workplace and that

businesses must start by clearly defining harassment for all employees. “The best anti-harassment

policies will include multiple examples,” Urban says, “and ideally provide some sort of training

session where managers can verbally walk employees through it.”

To read the full article, please visit 5280. 

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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